
                                

 

  

Dear Valued City of Dover Residents, 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) recently announced that revisions to the current Lead and Copper Rule (LCR) 
for drinking water went into effect on December 16, 2021. All public water systems must comply with these LCR revisions 
by October 16, 2024.  

The City of Dover has been in compliance with the LCR since its inception in 1991. We are committed to water quality and 
take these latest revisions seriously. We will be taking the appropriate and applicable steps to meet this 2024 deadline 
and stay in compliance with these LCR revisions to continue to provide our community with safe drinking water. 

For more information on these revisions and the most recent City of Dover water quality reporting, you can visit the 
following websites: 

• AWWA Statement (American Water Works Association) 
• AWWA - Managing Lead in Drinking Water  
• City of Dover Water Quality Report  

Questions? Contact Kate L. Mills, P.E. at 302-736-7025 or e-mail at waterquality@dover.de.us. 
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http://send.awwa.org/link.cfm?r=1NP1nt-yoOheDGTZ7dUiJA%7E%7E&pe=XlRC7erlmomj_0SUMvnbL-YfvhVQY6e5HniGfiLfoLa1Fb0nniyQACzYv3gR3lmRhoVcIpzyx8yRlGb_FFSzcA%7E%7E&t=-MkRuBIjor3VKvFbrZQIIQ%7E%7E
https://www.awwa.org/Resources-Tools/Resource-Topics/Contaminants-of-Concern/Lead?utm_term=AWWA+Regulatory+Advisory+-+Lead+and+Copper+Rule+announcement&utm_source=communications&utm_medium=email&utm_content=RegAdv-LCRannouncement&utm_campaign=advisory
https://www.cityofdover.com/media/Public%20Works/Water%20Quality%20Report
mailto:waterquality@dover.de.us

